
 
Newsletter Announcement: 
 

Westlake Youth Basketball Association (“WYBA”) 
A non-profit organization serving the Eanes Schools and Westlake Community 

Since 1994 
 
WYBA invites you to register for the upcoming 2017-18 Winter Season.  All Eanes 
eligible students, Kindergartners through 12th Grade are eligible to play.  Don’t 
wait, join the 1000+ Eanes students for another great season and help us support 
the EANES schools. To learn about the leagues and register go online at 
www.wlyba.org.   

  
 


